Kimpton Bench Working Party Report

February 2024

Please find below a concise list of jobs completed by members of the Kimpton Bench Working Party.

Water boiler in Mem Hall decoked.

School compost bin and bench erected.

Ivy removed from trees around allotments. Headstone cemented to a base stone and graves
levelled.

Gate post and gate reset Church Lane.

Church House shed tidied.

Memorial Hall garden tidied.

Church table top for Xmas Fair and Art Show designed.

Filling holes in Butt End Path.

Ongoing playground maintenance.
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Inclement weather didn't help the usual BWP production juggernaut from rolling along.

Cllr G Durrant
5% March 2024



